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Heller Praises Senate Passage of the JOBS Act
(Washington, D.C.) – Today U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement on Senate passage of the JOBS Act (H.R. 3606). 
“Nevada continues to lead the country in unemployment, and I am encouraged that the Senate has taken action to pass this bipartisan jobs bill. Getting Nevadans back to work continues to be my top priority, and this bill is a step in the right direction. Allowing small businesses, entrepreneurs, and job creators to succeed at a time when so many Americans are struggling is something Washington should be focused on full-time. This legislation is an example of what can happen when both parties come together and put differences aside to produce results for the American people,” said Senator Dean Heller.
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